
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, April 17, 2020 

 
 
 

EPM hereby informs, in its capacity as the agent of Hidroeléctrica Ituango S.A. E.S.P., 
that the National Environmental Licensing Authority (ANLA, for the Spanish original), 
by means of Order No. 02423 of March 30, 2020, notified on April 17 of the current 
year, commenced an environmental penalty procedure against Hidroeléctrica 
Ituango S.A. E.S.P. in order to clarify the circumstances that gave rise to events 
presumably constituting an environmental violation on the occasion of the follow-
up performed due to the contingency occurred in the Ituango Hydroelectric Project.  
  
The Company will make an announcement in response to said Order within the 
terms provided for by law. 
 
 
 
 
 


